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Kate Masters

From: Andrew Helman <andrew.helman@industry.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2017 8:45 AM

To: Kate Masters

Cc: Landuse Minerals

Subject: Woodlawn Bioreactor - MP10_0012 MOD2 - DA31-02-99 MOD3

Good morning Kate 
 
Apologies for the late response, we've had folks off with illness. 
 
For your records, the Division of Resources & Geoscience do not have resource sterilisation issues to raise 
regarding the above Woodlawn Bioreactor MODs.  
 
Regards 
Andrew 

Andrew Helman |Senior Geoscientist | Land Use Assessment | Geological Survey of NSW 

NSW Planning & Environment - Division of Resources & Geoscience  

516 High Street | Maitland NSW 2320 | PO Box 344 | Hunter Region Mail Centre NSW 2310   
T 02 4931 6572    

 

 
 

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 


